
2023 Rapid City Chapter NPM Silent Auction 

Fall Meeting – September 23, 2023 

Terra Sancta Retreat Center, Rapid City 

 
We need your auction items!  Clothes, jewelry, crafts, canned goods, décor, services – You name it, we’ll sell it! 
 

 
 

Here’s how you can participate: 

• Bring your auction items for display and bidding on September 23. 

• Final bidding will occur at the September 23rd meeting. 

• Email a description (and photo if possible) of the auction item(s) you intend to bring to the auction to 

Carman Timmerman at carmantimmerman@gmail.com. 
 

                        
 
Don’t forget to invite / involve your parish priest!  Here are some suggestions … 

• A round of golf 

• Motorcycle ride in the Hills 

• Dinner with the priest 

• Wine- (or beer) tasting event 

It’s a great way to learn about your parish priest’s hobbies/interests, and get him involved with NPM and 

supporting our music ministers across the diocese! 
 

Funds collected from our Silent Auctions go directly toward funding guest speakers (including NPM national 

leaders or popular liturgical music composers) to speak at our Fall meetings.  Our scheduled speaker for the 2023 

Fall meeting is Sr. Kathleen Harmon, SNDdeN, a noted liturgical theologian and musician, author and composer, 
presenter, and teacher.  She served for many years on NPM’s national board is the foremost authority on the 

ministry of Cantors.  She’s a powerhouse of information, and she delivers her message in a most engaging, 

humorous, and personable manner!  You do NOT want to miss this presentation! 
 

Our 2021 Silent Auction was a record-breaker, with just over $1,700 collected!  We are so very grateful for your 

generosity and support of our NPM Chapter, and we look forward to setting new records in 2023! 
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